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Submission: It seems incredible that the NSW Government is attempting to lower the FiT for solar particularly if the end result
simply increases the profit margin for energy retailers who have already hiked retail prices enormously over the last 18 months
presumably while wholesale prices have been in decline (which is the argument for a reduction of the FiT) - totally
unjustifiable.





